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Jane Rasely

From: Linda Allen <foxpaw1@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, May 10, 2019 12:43 PM
To: PCD
Cc: brendanm@propertygroup.net; drdavidk@IFE.comcastbiz.net
Subject: COMMENT - Proposed Hotel Winslow

My recommendation is that the City require on site parking for anticipated maximum 
usage of the facility, which was something like 180.   
 
Either increase the on site parking, or reduce the number of rooms until 
parking can accommodate maximum anticipated usage with no overflow to on-
street or other privately owned properties.  
 
For decades COBI has, and continues to have, a habit and reputation for not requiring 
adequate parking for usage of structures in Winslow.  WINSLOW DOES HAVE A PARKING 
PROBLEM, as much as there is denial of this fact.   
 
Linda Allen 
FoxPaw1aol.com 
(206) 842-5606 


